VYSEHRAD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

595 CR 182

HALLETTSVILLE, TEXAS 77964 (361) 798-4118 fax (361) 798-3131

"Small Schools for Strong Foundations"

March 20, 2023

Happy Spring, Eagle Families,

With the birds chirping and the flowers blooming, our district is springing into the spring semester with some exciting news! Please help us welcome Mrs. Jan Mascheck to our Eagles Family! Mrs. Mascheck joins our team beginning this week as an administrative assistant. Mrs. Janice Rother, who currently serves as our administrative assistant will be retiring soon and during this time, Mrs. Mascheck will be transitioning into her role. Mrs. Mascheck has a love of children as she comes to us with over 25 years of school office experience. She has worked with students, parents and staff in a variety of schools varying in size and brings a wealth of knowledge. Please feel free to stop by or give her a call to welcome her to our district.

During the springtime, there are also many exciting activities scheduled for our students, both fun-filled and academic based. Please visit the district's website's calendar for upcoming events. During this time, it is imperative that each student attends school each and every day unless severely ill in order to participate in these events. The last months of school are crunch time as teachers strive to close out the year strong by teaching not only the required skills each student needs to obtain prior to advancing to the next grade level, but also to ensure students meet the requirements to attend and participate in the upcoming end of the year activities. Some activities include:

- Annual Easter Egg Festivities
- STAAR (State of Texas Assessment of Academic Readiness) Assessments for 3rd-8th Graders:
 Middle of April to the middle of May. Specific testing dates will be shared in the upcoming weeks.
- Accelerated Reader field trip to Splashway
- Athletic events: Softball Tournament and Track Meet
- End of the Year Awards Ceremonies
- Graduations for PK, Kindergarten and 8th Graders

Please know, students must earn their way to attend these events as it is a privilege to attend. Based on how the students behave, attend school on a regular basis without tardies, complete classwork and homework and perform academically will determine who participates. While it is late in the year and some are ready for the summer break, please work with us to encourage your child(ren) to attend school daily prepared to learn. As you know, it takes a village to teach children and we are grateful you are part of your village.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to your child(ren) and our school! Have a great spring semester! Let's finish the year out stronger than ever!

Kind Regards

Robin Trojcak

Superintendent/Principal

Vysehrad Independent School District